
Asia  Youth Movement 
c/o 87, The ,Wicker, Sheffield 3 

6th June, 1983. 

Dear Brother/Sister, 

We want to bring to your attention the strike by 21 Asian 
Workers at Aire Valley Yarns Ltd. in Farley near Bradford. They 
have been made redundant because of forming a union (TGW) to 
organise for better pay and conditions (further details are enclosed 
within). 

In the light of this the Asian Youth Movement is organising 
a Public Meeting on Sunday 12th June to mobilise support for the 
strikers. Members of the strike committee will be present to 
emlighten us on any new developments taking place. We urge your 
organisation to be present at the meeting to partake in the 
discussion so that support can be mobilised both locally and nationally. 

It is important to see 
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the strike 
under this 
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Yours fraternally, 

Asian Youth Movement 
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